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The Most Rev. Giovanni Battistelli, OFM
Chairman

The Holy Land Foundation

St. Savior’s Monastery

PO Box 186

Jerusalem 91001

Dear Bishop Battistelli,

Salaam and Grace in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ and blessed greetings from St.
George’s Cathedral in Jerusalem.

The Anglican Church has long worked towards emphasizing the importance of the
existence of the indigenous Christian community in the Holy Land, which I feel is in
dire need of attention and care.

Palestinian Christians from the Holy Land are slowing dissipating, making us a very
small minority within a city in which our faith began. Although there are many
circumstances which one can emphasize regarding the decreasing number of
Christians in this Land, such as the political situation, economic difficulties and racial
discrimination, I would like to draw attention to the need for reversing the present
situation.

The Holy Land Foundation in its efforts to help the indigenous Churches and
Christians in this land is essential in maintaining the ‘Living Stones’. I fully support
the work of the Foundation and am encouraged by the hard and challenging work they
do for our community.

Know that this comes with my prayers and continued good wishes.

¢

+Rt. Rev. Riah Abu El-Assal

In Christ,
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